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The main objectives of the workshop are to review the latest experimental results in reflectometry 
(profile and fluctuations studies) as well as new technological developments and advances in the broad 
area of theory and simulation codes. 

Presentations of 30 minutes are planned, including discussion. The format of the workshop should be 
kept informal. Contributed papers are requested and the proceedings will be published on the web and 
distributed to the participants on a CD. 

Arrangements for accommodation will be made at hotels AS Lisboa and Holiday Inn, both at walking 
distance from IST, at special workshop rates. 

Attendance at the Workshop is open to all. No registration fee will be charged. 

The second announcement requesting submission of abstracts will be distributed in February 2009. 
However, to assist in preparatory arrangements we would appreciate if you could give an early indication 
(by email or fax) of your interest in participating in the Workshop by providing the following information: 

Name:     Affiliation: 

Topic Area:     e-mail: 

 

 

 

Local Organizer: Dr. Paulo Varela 

Fax: +351 218 417 819 

e-mail: irw9@ipfn.ist.utl.pt 

web: http://www.ipfn.ist.utl.pt/irw9 
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